	

	

High School ACCESS - Student Memorandum of Understanding



Please review the following points regarding enrollment in the High School ACCESS Program at CU Boulder, and sign and date this agreement. By signing this MOU, you agree that you understand and agree to all points. If you have any questions, please contact CU program manager, Jared Martin, at 303-492-8734. Please return form via mail, fax, or email via the contact info listed below. 

Students and Parents: 

· I understand that, if I choose to enroll in courses at CU Boulder, I will earn college credits that will become part of my permanent academic record and CU transcript. 
 
· I understand that the GPA I earn in my college courses may impact my high school GPA, my future college admission, and my CU GPA, should I be officially admitted to any of the programs within the University of Colorado system.

· I understand that the university will communicate with me about bills, opportunities, and emergencies via CU Boulder email, and I agree to check my CU Boulder email regularly. 

· I understand that enrolling in college courses will incur tuition and fees. 

· I understand that I may be eligible for the College Opportunity Fund, a stipend that pays a portion of my total tuition to CU. I understand that I must Apply for and Authorize COF to avoid paying the higher total tuition rate. 

· I understand that I will not receive a paper bill, but will instead have access to my bill via the CU Student Portal. I agree to pay the University by the established tuition due dates, and understand that if I fail to do so I may incur late payment charges. 

· I understand that financial assistance from my school district may not be available in the summer. 

													
Please print student name & high school name


													
Student Signature								Date



													
Parent/Guardian Signature							Date	


High School Official:

· I believe the above named student has the academic ability to be successful in college coursework at this time. 

· I have discussed with the student and family whether this course may be approved for credit toward high school graduation requirements and the high school GPA. 


 													
High School Official Name & Title (please print)	

					
													
High School Official Signature							Date	
Fax. 303-492-3962	email. Jared.Martin@colorado.edu	mail. CU Boulder Continuing Education
		1505 University Ave., 178 UCB
		Boulder, CO 80309-0178
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